
Election

By the time you receive this newsletter the midterm election have been held. We hope the incumbent or 
candidate of your choice was elected. The vote for the organization of the Midway Fire Protection District was 
on the ballot. At this time we do not know the results, but we hope they were favorable.

Roads

Lloyd has done a wonderful job restoring Quail road. Some of the Board members have inspected it and it is 
now in better shape and wider than it has ever been before. The Board is trying to keep up with road 
maintenance as the budget allows. Thanks for your patience and understanding that we can not grade every 
roadway every week; the budget just does not allow it.

Midway Family Benefit Lunch

A benefit luncheon will be held for Jack Arrington’s son in law, Steve, to help pay for extensive medical bills 
this November 27, 2010. The benefit will be held at the Eagles Club located at 1830 North Academy 
Boulevard. The luncheon will begin at 1:00 pm and will be open until the food runs out. Hope all of you can 
make it for this worthy cause. If you can’t make it but would like to donate, mail or hand deliver your 
contributions to Al Aldecocea at 5553 Salt Cedar Rd. Al will make sure it is properly delivered. Thank you for 
your support!

Safety Corner - Fire Danger

As you may have been watching in the News, there have already been several fires in El Paso and Pueblo 
Counties. Fall has arrived and with it cooler temperatures. The furnaces and heaters, which have been idle for 
months, are being turned on. Please be sure to inspect all heaters for proper operation before lighting. The 
danger of fire and or carbon monoxide poisoning is at their greatest at the beginning of the heating season. If 
you are not familiar with the operation of the furnace, please call a professional service to inspect and insure its 
proper operation. We want everyone in the community to be safe.

School News

Prairie Heights Elementary School will be holding a rummage sale on November 20, 2010. Come and see what 
wonderful things you can get for pennies on the dollar. Remember, there are hidden treasures that other folks 
don’t want anymore! There is no charge for admission, but if you want to set up a table to sell your valuables, 
the fee is $15.00. Proceeds from the table fees are used for the activity fund for Prairie Heights. Hot dogs, chips 
and a drink will be available for purchase for this event. The time the rummage sale will be open has not yet 
been established. If you have any questions or would like to set up a table, please call Cynthia at (719) 382-
9529 or Cathie at (719) 382-5714.

There will be another basket raffle in November. Tickets are 25¢ each or six for a dollar. This has been a very 
successful fund raiser for the school and the winner has been very pleased with the contents of their prize.
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